Received

Answered

Extract from letter dated received from

Vessel’s Name

TRANSLATION.

I have received your letters of the 30th ultimo and lst instant.
As I have already stated in my letter of the 27th ultimo I
have no intention to submit the "EAST CROFTI" to the Survey
No.2 at St.Nazaire or to send her immediately to Genoa direct
in ballast, therefore you must act in accordance with your
Rules.
"SOOTTISH MINSTREL". This vessel is now being broken up,
the notation that you refer to for the Register Book if

guite correct.




